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SNOWSFIELDS  
IMPORTANT DATES 

Monday 6th January - INSET Day 

Tuesday 7th January - Children return 

to school 

Monday 10th February - Pupil Review 

Meetings with Parents -School closed 

Tuesday11th February - Safer Internet 

Day 

Thursday 7th March - World Book Day 

Friday 8th March - International  

Women’s Day 

Thursday 2nd April - Spring Fair 

Friday 5th April - Break up at 1pm  -  

School  closes at 1pm 

Term dates for 2019-2020 
Spring Term 

Tuesday 7th January – Friday 14th February 2020 
Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 2020 – 

Half Term 
Monday 24th February – Friday 3rd April 2020  

Summer Term 
Tuesday 21st April – Friday 22nd May 2020 

Monday 25th May – Friday 29th May 2020    – Half 

Term 
Monday 1st June – Friday 17th July 2020 

 

INSET DAYS – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Monday 2nd September 
Tuesday 3rd September 

Monday 6th January 
Monday 20th April 

                                                   

 

 

 

                                    
 

The letter of the week is:  S 

Striving to improve 

The letter of the week is: R  

Respect for all 

                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

TOWER BRIDGE 
 IMPORTANT DATES 

Monday 6th January-INSET Day 

Tuesday 7th January—Children return 

to school 

Monday 10th February - Pupil  Review 

 Meetings with Parents -School 

closed 

   Tuesday 11th February - Safer        

Internet Day 

Thursday 5th March—World Book Day 

Friday 8th March—International 

Women’s Day 

Wednesday 1st April - Spring Fair 

Friday 5th April - Break up at 1pm -

School  closes at 1pm 

 

The ‘Tell a Good Tale’    
certificate was awarded for 
moving everyone to tears 
during the performance of 

’When I was seven years old’. 

Welcome Back! 
We hope you all had a restful break and we wish for you and your families a happy and successful 2020.  We will be meeting with  

parents on Monday 10th February to discuss children’s progress and targets - school will be closed on this day. 

Remember to come to school everyday and on time!  Each class earns points for the best attendance and punctuality.  The class with 
the most points at the end of each term wins medals.                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Well done to Purple Class (Year 6) at both Snowsfields and Tower Bridge  who were the winners in the Autumn term!  

                                                   

 

Elea in Year 3 for allowing 
everyone who wanted to join in 

her game to do so. 
 

Izzy in Year 3 for taking care 
of Ava when she had hurt her 

shoulder. 
 

Adam in Year 5 for being very 
kind and polite and playing    
nicely with other children 

                                                  

                

Kajus in Year 5 for being a 
good sportsman and              

congratulated his competitors 
after a playing a game.         

                                                         
Anh in Year 6 for helping   

Matthew to get back on his feet 
after tripping over. 

 
Mohammed in Year 3 for  

sharing one of his Christmas 
present with the year 6 class. 

We received a certificate in assembly this week! 

We received a certificate in assembly this week! 

The ‘Tell a Good Tale’              
certificate was awarded for 
showing good manners in the 
dinner hall and on the stairs. 



Attendance and Punctuality  at Snowsfields 
Overall whole school attendance for week beginning  16/12/19:  93.59% 

Termly totals Absences Lates Points 

Year 1—Red Class 4 18 450 

Year 2—Orange Class 6 5 1200 

Year 3—Yellow Class 4 2 1200 

Year 4  - Green Class 8 4 675 

Year 5—Blue Class 10 1 650 

Year 6—Purple Class 1 2 1450 

Attendance and Punctuality  at Tower Bridge  
Overall whole school attendance for week beginning  16/12/19:  95.78% 

Termly totals Absences Lates Points 

Year 1—Red Class 4 12 725 

Year 2—Orange Class 8 7 625 

Year 3—Yellow Class  5 21 425 

Year 4  - Green Class 3 ½ 15 425 

Year 5—Blue Class 3 14 950 

Year 6—Purple Class 2 3 1675 

The Federation Leadership Team Restructure 

 Spring Term Clubs Mobile phones 
This week you would have received 
text messages informing you of all 
the clubs we have on offer for this 

term. 
Please make payments for any clubs 
you have been offered by Monday 

13th January. 
This term’s clubs start on Monday 

13th January and end on Thursday 
26th March.  

Clubs finish at 4.30pm  and run from 
Monday to Thursday. We are  

encouraging all adults to be on time to 
collect their child. 

Reception Application                                                                        

The deadline for Reception 
online application is                   

Wednesday 15th January 2020. 
If you need any support please 
come and see a member of the 

leadership team. 

Kate Wooder 
Federation      

Executive Head 

Michelle Owens  
Federation        

Business Manager 

Jo Cranmer 
Co-head of School 

at Snowsfields 

Zohra Benotmane 
Co-head of School 

at Snowsfields 

Maureen Chance 
Assistant Head at 

Snowsfields & Tower 
Bridge 

Helen Viggiani 
Co-head of School 

at Tower Bridge 

Laura Neuveglise 
Co-head of School 

at Tower Bridge 

Pupils Mobile Phones 

Children are not allowed  
mobile phones in school    

unless they are in year 5 or 
year 6 and walk to school on 

their own! 

In keeping with our            
Acceptable User Policy, 
when picking up your     

children in the afternoons, we 
would like for you to consider the 

fact that you haven’t seen your 
child for the entire day and so it 

would be great for you to put away 
your  mobile phones and have a          

discussion with the children about 
their day at school and remember 
to give them your full attention.  


